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Nbvember 1, 1961

Mr. George Hernandez
2129 15th St.
Port Arthur, Texas

/SR~~ Dear George:

Thank you very much for your communications
and informations. I want to compliment you

1, j for the fine work and be sure and congratulate
Dr. Soliz and everybody else. It certainly
was wonderful to ' ave been there. I am#.

/3\ looking forward to seeing you and someobf
tHe-other members. I am going to Washington
D. C. to talk to Kennedy's Staff about oir
problems. If there is anything that you
would like f*r me to present for you there,
please send ft to me immediately.

1 r--4 ~M - Que Dios te bendiga.

-1 6~r fr¢-e« ff. ever,. i\.r, 1~*31 j * M\, I -) 2)4At\ 6- i/ -Ar< 1
Hector P, Garcia, M. D.
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